
Your negotiating team is scheduled to meet 
with your employer on April 8 and 9 to work 
on your next collective agreement.

We are ready to fight for your rights and 
priorities so you get the wages, benefits, and 
respect you deserve.

Wear Red on April 8
Show your support for your negotiating 
team and solidarity with your coworkers by 
wearing red on Monday, April 8! 

Bargaining units across the province—
including your colleagues in Covenant Health 
General Support Services—have worn red 
on bargaining days to show union-wide 
solidarity, and now it’s your turn.

You can still show support even if you are 
unable to wear red clothing. Anything from 
a red hair tie or button to a red coffee mug 
will do the trick. Let’s stand together and 
make our voices heard—and our solidarity 
seen.
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If you take any selfies with your united 
coworkers, you can send them to photos@
aupe.org to be shared on AUPE’s social 
media. Let’s show our determination and 
strength. 

Upcoming Meetings
After April 8 and 9, the next scheduled 
meetings are on May 13 and 14. To receive 
more union news, including information 
on more Wear Red days, create a MyAUPE 
account at www.aupe.org/user/register.

Please contact a member of your 
negotiating team if you have any questions.


